



TROWELL PARISH COUNCIL
Wednesday, December 05, 2018
PRESS RELEASE. 

DOG FOULING ISSUES.

As a result of complaints received from parishioners regarding dog fouling on the streets in Trowell that lead to the village’s primary school, the Parish Council has contacted Broxtowe Borough Council’s Neighbourhood Wardens.  This has meant that patrols in the area have been increased, new warning posters have been put up and a request for a dog bin to be installed in the vicinity has been submitted for consideration.

VACANCIES ON TROWELL PARISH COUNCIL

There are currently two vacancies on the Trowell Parish Council and qualified persons who wish to be considered for co-option are asked to write to the Parish Clerk giving brief details of their suitability.

There are certain criteria to being a parish councillor including:

· Being registered as a local government elector for the parish;

or

· Occupying as owner or tenant any land or other premises in the parish for the last year; or

· Working in the parish for the last year; or

· Residing in the parish or within 4.8 kilometres (3miles) of it in the last year.

The term of office of the co-opted Councillors will be up to May 2019 when elections will take place at the same time as the elections to Broxtowe Borough Council.

Alison K. Mitchell (M.A.A.T.)
Clerk & RFO to the Council
E-mail – tpc@gotadsl.co.uk
Tel: 0115 9989774 Mon-Thurs 9am-2pm

